
 
CITY OF SAMMAMISH  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
OF THE CITY OF SAMMAMISH  

PLANNING COMMISSION 
Proposed amendment to the Sammamish Comprehensive Plan  

 
Notice is hereby given that the City of Sammamish Planning Commission will hold a public 
hearing regarding a Site-Specific Land Use Map Amendment to the Sammamish 
Comprehensive Plan.  
 
SUMMARY OF AMENDMENTS: The Planning Commission is considering a Site-Specific Land 
Use Map amendment to the Sammamish Comprehensive Plan. The proposed amendment 
would change the Comprehensive Plan’s Future Land Use Map designation for parcel number 
1241100042 from TC-E to TC-A. Following their review and deliberations, the Planning 
Commission will make a recommendation to the City Council regarding the proposal.  
 
HEARING SCHEDULE: Public testimony will be taken by the Planning Commission on 
September 19, 2019 at a public hearing. The public hearing will be part of a regular public 
meeting, which will start at 6:30 PM at the City of Sammamish City Hall, located at 801 228th 
Avenue SE, Sammamish.  
 
DOCUMENT AVAILABILITY:  More information about the proposed amendment and related 
documents can be accessed at https://www.sammamish.us/zonr2019-00061.   
 
CITY CONTACT AND PUBLIC COMMENTS SUBMITTED TO:   
Miryam Laytner, Community Development, Sammamish City Hall, 801 228th Avenue SE, 
Sammamish, WA. Phone: (425) 295-0623; e-mail to mlaytner@sammamish.us. 
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